
 

Houseparent (Residential) 

We are seeking to appoint a Houseparent (Residential)to be part of our boarding and 

pastoral team from September 2024, leading by example and providing outstanding 

pastoral care. 

We are looking for someone with lots of ideas, energy, ambition and enthusiasm, alongside 

a calm, compassionate and nurturing nature. We would also like a colleague who will be 

kind to the community, who loves the company of people and is great fun to be around. 

The successful candidate will demonstrate a commitment to nurturing and supporting 

young people and will be an excellent communicator. They will also have the ability to 

quickly win the respect of staff and students and to liaise effectively, when appropriate and 

necessary with parents, agents and guardians. 

The role would suit those who already have experience working in a Boarding role and are 

looking to progress their career in this area.  

We offer competitive rates of pay, full board including all meals when the College is open. 

 

The closing date for applications is 7th April 2024. Early applications are 

encouraged. Interviews will be held as soon as possible thereafter.  We reserve the right to 

offer the post at any stage in the appointment process or not to offer the post. 

If you have any questions regarding the role please contact us 

at recruitment@padworth.com 

Completed Application Forms should be returned to recruitment@padworth.com together 

with a covering letter. CVs without an Application Form will not be accepted. 

The College is required to ensure that the successful candidate is checked by the Disclosure 

and Barring Service.  Details of the College’s policies on safeguarding and promoting the 

welfare of children, as well as equal opportunities are available on request.  References will 

be obtained and verified prior to the appointment being confirmed.  

The College is committed to Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
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